Student Ala Carte Permission Form

Dear Parent(s) and/or Guardian(s):

In addition to school lunches, ala carte items are available which may be purchased at an additional cost to accompany a meal. It is important for parents to decide if they wish to have their son(s) and/or daughter(s) participate in this option. If you are interested in allowing your son(s) and/or daughter(s) to participate in the ala carte program, please sign and date the permission form below and return it to school. No student will be allowed to buy items until this form has been returned. Please contact either of us at your convenience if you have any questions pertaining to Food Service.

Sincerely,

Amanda Bruntlett EVW Food Service Director abruntlett@evw.k12.mn.us Dave Schneider EVW Secondary Principal dschneider@evw.k12.mn.us

Das Shire

program for the 2024-202	has permission to participate in the ala cart school year.	e
Parent Signature	Date	
Please provide an email a	ddress for updates on lunch account status.	
Email address		

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.